
Summer has officially arrived and the Long Island Coalition for Life welcomes your 
participation in spreading the pro-life message. Our prayers are working! Read 
the welcome news about the nationwide decline in abortions in the July/August issue 
of Life News. The decline has been attributed, among other things, to the prolifera-
tion of the pro-life message and the work of pregnancy resource centers offering help 
to both mother and child. 
  
The banners are ready! Our first flyovers of the season will occur on July 3rd, 
4th, and 5th, weather permitting. The LI Coalition for Life Educational Trust will 
once again be spreading the pro-life message with banners flown across beaches on 
Long Island's North and South shore. If you see our banner, please e-mail us at  
info@prolifeLI.org with day, time & location.  
  
We need you! Please join us for the following events: 
  

Face the Truth - a Pre-Independence Day Event  
Friday, July 3 from 3:00-4:30 PM  

LIE x 70S & Cty. Rd.111, Manorville 11949.  Witness on west side only. Signs provid-
ed: 1st block south of LIE and 1/2 mile south at light. Rain o Shine. Sponsored by: 
LICL 631-243-1435.  

VISIBILITY MATTERS! 
  

Public Awareness about Planned Parenthood   
Sunday, July 26, 2015 from 4:30-7:30 PM 

(come for all or part of the time) 
  
Pro-lifers, with our signs, will silently educate those attending Suffolk County 
Planned Parenthood's 'Wine & Craft Beer Tasting' fundraiser at Sunken Meadow 
State Park, Kings Park. 
  
We defend the right-to-life of the unborn by this public witnessing to the fact that the 
Planned Parenthood network of organizations is the largest abortion provider in the 
United States. We will stand outside Field 2, which is at the end of the roadway into 
the park and across from the main parking lot (Field 1). Signs will be provided. 
Please do not use graphic abortion pictures at this event and do not bring signs  
onto the boardwalk. Sponsored by LICL 631-243-1435;  info@prolifeLI.org. 
  
Southampton - Your pro-life presence is needed at a weekly event in Southampton 
where pro-life advocates on the south fork of Long Island have been steadfast in  
proclaiming the life message. This witness is held on Fridays, from 11:30 AM to 
12:30 PM at 595 Hampton Road in front of the Southampton OB/GYN office. For 
more information call 631-807-6001 or just show up that day.  All are welcome 
and encouraged to join in Southampton or at any other Nassau and/or Suffolk site 
listed on Page 5 of  Life News. 

Again: VISIBILITY MATTERS. 

																																																																																																																																					June	2015	
	
LICL	e‐blast	‐	serving	Nassau/Suffolk	pro‐life	advocates.				 
										LICL	e‐blast	is	additional	information	to	Life	News. 
  
Dear	Defenders	of	Life:		


